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Student Leadership Speeches 

Speeches for our 2022 Student Leadership 

roles were held last week. 

Students in Years 4 and 5 presented very 

compelling speeches highlighting the reasons 

they should be selected for next year’s 

leadership roles. 

Presentation Day 

Presentation day will be held on Tuesday, 

December 7 at 10.30am. 

The event will be held under the Department 

of Education’s Covid Safe Guidelines for 

Schools.  Due to the current Public Health 

Orders parents/caregivers will not be able to 

attend.  Parents and caregivers can attend the 

live Zoom session. 

The Zoom presentation will be recorded for 

those who are unable to view it live, please 

contact the office for the link. 

Please check Skool Loop for login details for 

the Zoom connection.  

High School Transition 

Our Year 6 students really enjoyed their High 

School transition last week.  They are feeling 

very confident after their school orientation 

and introduction to how high schools operate. 

Personal Development Day 

Mrs Connor presented her program to our 

Year 5 & 6 girls today but unfortunately she 

was called away. 

The personal Development session for our 

Years 5 & 6 boys will be held tomorrow 

commencing at 12.15pm. 

 

Learn to Swim 

Our learn to swim program will be held at the 

Bingara pool from December 9 to 15. It will be 

at a cost of $30.  The program will take place 

under the Department of Educations Covid Safe 

Guidelines for Schools. 

The bus will leave at 9.30am and return by 

2.30pm.  Students will be accompanied by     

Mrs Dawson, Mr O’Donnel & Miss Muggleton. 

Students will need their morning tea, lunch and 

plenty of water. 

Please return permission notes and money 

tomorrow.   

Beach to the Bush 

The virtual Beach to the Bush program was 

great last week.  It was very informative for our 

students especially at this time of the year when  

they may be going on holidays to the beach. 

Works Notification Delungra 

Public School 

Upcoming maintenance works at Delungra 

Public School will require working with 

asbestos containing material.  

As a precaution, the area will be cordoned off 

during works and remain out of bounds to 

Library Day 

Thursday       Primary class 

Friday               Infants class 

Sport              

Thursday  

Primary and infants classes 
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students and staff until remediation is completed. 

The material is scheduled to be removed during demolition of 

Block D (sports shed and GA Shed) between Monday 3 January 

and Friday 28 January 2022.  All asbestos containing material 

will be removed outside of school hours. 

There will be no access to Delungra Public School grounds for 

everyone over the up coming school holiday period. 

More details on the attached information sheet. 

Covid –19 Guidelines  

Thank you to all our families who have been keeping their 

children at home if they are feeling unwell. This has helped to 

keep our community safe.  

Whilst there have been many changes to the COVID 

restrictions in communities across NSW, our school continues 

to operate under Level 3 guidelines.  

Please see the information below so you know what to do if 

your child is unwell.  

A reminder for all families - Students must not attend work or 

school if unwell, even with mild symptoms of COVID-19. Any 

person with any COVID-19 symptoms must be sent home and 

not return to school unless:  

• they have isolated for 10 days, when no medical 

certificate is available  

• they have a negative COVID-19 test result and are 

symptom free.  

In circumstances where children have other medical reasons for 

recurrent symptoms, a letter from their GP is sufficient to 

negate the requirement for a negative test.  

Anyone who is unwell with COVID-19 symptoms is strongly 

encouraged to get tested and self-isolate until a negative result 

is received. Find your local testing clinics.  

For more information please use the link below:  

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for -families/level-3

-schools  

If your child receives a Positive Covid 19 test result 

please inform the school as soon as possible. 

If you have changed your phone number or email address 

recently please contact the Office, it is essential that we have 

current contact details for every family. 
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For filling other students buckets during 

sport 
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For pleasing improvement in all learning 

areas 


